
A no-cost dental care clinic is
coming to West De Pere Schools!

Dates - February 25th & 26th

Who is eligible? 
Any students who are covered under

ForwardHealth, Medicaid, BadgerCare or
who are uninsured. 

Who should you contact?
Contact your school social worker if you

are interested in signing your child up for
this program. 

Sabrina Esala - (920) 639-0519
Heather Propson - (920) 655-6267

Healthy teeth, healthy kids!


